EASTMAN CREEK LANDING

NEWSLETTER APRIL 2011

The annual yard sale will be held on May 7th.from 7:00am to 1:00 pm. with a rain date of May 14th.

We would like to plan an Easter Egg Hunt scheduled for April 16th.  Help is needed; Donations of candy and other needs are greatly appreciated.  Call Ruth at 728-7393 to volunteer your assistance by April 12th.

Bunco is the 1st. Thursday of the month.

7:00 pm. met at the clubhouse.  Bring a snack, $5.00 and your luck.  Everyone is welcome!

The pool will is scheduled to open on May 1st.  We will need volunteers to get the pool furniture out & cleaned on April 19th. At 9:00 am.  Rain date is April 20th.

A pool party is seeking volunteers. 

Reminder:  your HOA dues must be current to receive your pool pass or use the facilities.

The Book Club will meet on April 19th at Marsha Pearce’s house.  This months books are The Cutting for Stone & Water for Elephants.  For more information call Marsha at 728-3994 or Heather at 728-6137

Driveway drains are to be kept open by the homeowner.  The HOA has most of the tributary drains open.   If the homeowners keep them open all the drains will work better.

Again & again – Keep your pets on a leash and clean up after them.

Violation complaints are to be in writing on the violation form found on the web site: www.neighborhoodlink.com/Eastman

Creeklanding/home.

Frank would like to thank everyone that helped with the roadside cleanup.

We are continuing to get information on street repairs.  More will follow.

We are looking for a volunteer to take over as program director. Contact Mark Wise 838-6188.

HOA Board members:

Mark Wise- President – 838-6188

Frank Bagdonas – V.P. 838-1237

Ron Ewing – Treasurer – 728-7393

Elizabeth Tews – Clubhouse 342-4042

